

February 22,2024
The regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors of the Township of Cranberry for February 22,2024 was called to order by Matt McSparren Chairman. Those in attendance were Matt McSparren, Mike Deibert, Bob Betzold, and Chad Findlay (Contracted Consultant).  Guests were recorded in the attendance book.  This meeting was recorded.
PUBLIC COMMENTS - None.
ADOPTION OF AGENDA

· Mike Deibert made a motion to adopt the agenda, seconded by Matt McSparren, motion carried (Matt McSparren - yes, Mike Deibert – yes, Bob Betzold - yes).
1.  MINUTES
· Matt McSparren then asked for any additions or corrections to the minutes of the February 8,2024 meeting.  Mike Deibert made a motion to approve the minutes as presented.  Matt McSparren seconded, motion carried (Matt McSparren - yes, Mike Deibert – yes, Bob Betzold - yes).

2.  EXPENDITURES
· Mike Deibert made a motion to approve the expenditures, seconded by Matt McSparren, motion carried (Matt McSparren - yes, Mike Deibert – yes, Bob Betzold - yes).

3.  PERSONS/ITEMS ON THE AGENDA –

        1. Regina Deloe presented the Supervisors with the Annual Planning Commission Report.  She briefly spoke on the Act that requires this report be given to the Supervisors. She informed the Supervisors of the items the Planning Commission have been working on.  The Supervisors were provided with a copy of the report.
4.  STAFF REPORTS – 
          Contracted Consultant – Chad Findlay reported that executive sessions were held on January 25th ,February 12th , February 16th , and February 20th  for personal matters.  He then announced that the Venango County Association of Township Officials spring dinner will be held on March 23rd at the Sandycreek Fire Hall.  A request for a donation to the Venango County Youth Field Days was received from the Issak Walton League.  No motion was needed on this as it is a budgeted item.
 5.  PUBLIC COMMENTS – 
          Gordon Bickel stated he had been doing some research on roads being turned over to the township and what the requirements were for this.  
6.  COMMENTS OF MEMBERS – 
           Mike Deibert stated that the PennVEST loan was signed.  The project has started.
   The next regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors of the Township of Cranberry will be March 14, 2024, at 10:30 AM. There being no further business, Bob Betzold made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:16PM. Seconded by Matt McSparren. Motion carried. (Matt McSparren -yes, Mike Deibert-yes, Bob Betzold-yes)
ATTEST:
Chad Findlay
Contracted Consultant

